
                      WELCOME OUR NEW  

          DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 

                ELLEN VARGA BALDWIN 
 

 

 

Paws with Purpose is proud to introduce our new Development Director, Ellen 

Varga Baldwin, a native Louisvillian.   

 

With over 25 years of experience in developing and strengthening client and 

business partner relationships, Ellen was the ideal choice to lead our 

development/fundraising efforts and raise awareness in support of PwP.  

 

PwP trains highly skilled assistance dogs for children and adults with physical disabilities or 

other special needs.  We also place facility dogs that work with pediatric and adult patients in 

hospitals or other therapeutic settings under the guidance of professionals in health care and 

other fields. Each dog’s training is tailored to meet the needs of the client, costing up to $30,000 

per assistance dog.  

 

Ellen’s experience, combined with her energy and passion for the work we do, will ensure our 

commitment to provide greater independence and enhanced quality of life for children and adults 

living with a disability in our community.  

 

Welcome to the Paws with Purpose Team! 
 

Paws with Purpose is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.  PwP is funded primarily by generous 

donations from individuals, local businesses, corporate sponsors and grants.  For more 

information, please visit us at https://www.pawswithpurpose.org/.  

https://www.pawswithpurpose.org/

